
 

October 26, 2023 

National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration 

National Marine Fisheries Service 

1315 East-West Highway 

Silver Springs, MD 20910 

 

RE: Request to Extend End Date of CGG’s LOA Over Walker Ridge and Green Canyon and Protraction Areas 

 

Attention: Ben Laws 

 

Dear Mr. Laws, 

 

CGG respectfully requests an extension of the end date for the Letter of Authorization issued October 10, 

2023 for the Green Canyon and Walker Ridge protraction areas. This LOA is valid from October 10, 2023 

through April 7, 2023. CGG requests the end date be extended to match that of the BOEM issued permit, 

L23-025, end date of October 17, 2024. CGG is requesting this end date as an another OBN survey is 

currently acquiring in the area and CGG must delay its start date until December, as to not interfere. 

CGG confirms the following: 

• The planned acquisition has not yet begun 

• There are no changes to the proposed work plan 

 

Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact Alain Viau at 

alain.viau@cgg.com or by phone at 281-351-8610. 

 
Regards, 

Alain Viau 


